
 

 
 

For more information, please visit our website at www.toronto.ca/bwv-avenuestudy 
 

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

 

Bloor West Village Avenue Study   

 
The City Planning Division is undertaking an Avenue Study for the properties fronting on Bloor Street West 
between Keele Street and the Humber River, as outlined on the map below.  The Avenue Study will involve 
the analysis of existing buildings, zoning by-laws, land uses, parks, open spaces, transportation and servicing 
infrastructure, community services and other aspects related to the redevelopment of this corridor which is 
identified in the City's Official Plan to accommodate population growth.  
 
The study will provide recommendations to implement the policy framework, which could include area-wide 
zoning changes, area-specific planning tools and policies, area-specific urban design guidelines, 
road/pedestrian/cycling network improvements particularly around TTC stations, infrastructure improvements 
and a Community Services and Facilities Strategy. 
 
The City is holding a Community Consultation meeting where you can learn more about this Avenue Study,  
ask questions and share feedback about existing conditions, opportunities, and ideas you'd like to see 
considered in the study. 
 

 Date: February 27, 2017 
 Time: 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm  
 Place: St. Pius X Catholic School, Gymnasium  

       71 Jane Street, Toronto  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


